


Flamig Farm is requesting a special exception application to allow Little Farmers Ministry
to use our facility, located in Simsbury, CT, from September 5, 2023 through June 7, 2024.
Flamig Farm would like the exemption to continue in the upcoming years as well, so Little
Farmers Ministry can continue operating within this timeframe. Flamig Farm would like to
introduce and host this program for a variety of reasons. First, the ministry will teach children
about God, the creator and sustainer of our world. Being surrounded by the animals, the plants
and the rest of God’s creation provides an ideal opportunity to teach children these truths. The
ministry will also teach children the importance of farming and educate them using a unique,
hands-on approach. The children will learn where our food comes from, how to plant
vegetables, how to care for animals, and the hard work that it takes to run a farm. The ministry
will also bring an awareness of our farm to families across the state, who wouldn't have known
about our farm without participating in this ministry.

Little Farmers Ministry is also a PMA which is a private members association. This PMA
has charters and bylaws and articles of association; granting them the ability to function as a
separate entity from the state and to follow the US Constitutional right to freedom of association.
The PMA has 30 children and 7 staff members.

1. Orderly Development
The location, size, character, and type of the building will remain the same. We are requesting a
special exception to change the inside of the building to become a safe meeting place for
people to gather. This will not in any way hinder the use of any adjacent properties and will be in
harmony with the orderly development of the town.

2. Property Values
The proposed site will not depreciate adjacent property values and the size and height of the
proposed building. The outside of the building will remain the same.

3. Public Safety
In the proposed site plans, there is adequate access to it for the purpose of fire protection,
police protection and other emergency equipment. If anything needs to be changed per the
town’s request, we are more than happy to accommodate that request.

4. Traffic Considerations
The proposed changes to the inside of the building will not in any way, create traffic congestion.



5. Landscaping and Buffers
The proposed site will be suitably landscaped. Additional landscaping is not needed.

6. Relationship to Utility Systems, Drainage Systems and Impact on Community
Facilities
The proposed site has effective water, sewer, and drainage systems just outside the building.
The proposed changes to the inside of the building will not in any way affect the appropriate
drainage systems that are already in place.






































